Richard C, Henricksen
District Business Manager

April 16, 2002

Charles H. Edwards, President

The Gainsborough Group, Inc. "
3120 Florene Drive SOUTHEASTERN
Orlando, FL

32806 DISTRICT

Thee Chrlalian and Missionary Alliance

Dear Charles:

o be used as a letter of
wrial you are anticipating,

It is our pleasure to provide the follow
recommendation of in the promotional n.

The Gainsborough Group, Inc. gets our highest recommendation. They
committed Lo our project knowing the short time line we had to work with and
came through for us. Renovations were completed on schedule and under
budget thanks to their management of the project. Everything they indicated
they would do they did and then some.

Thank you for all you have done.

Sincerely,

ool
Richard C. Henricksen
District Business Manager

C:Dr. M. T, O'Farrell, District Superintendent



